Centennial Bass Club Meeting 1/3/17

Call to Order – Perry

Welcome of Guests – Perry

Guests: Marshall Allan, Donny Sticklink, Monte

New Members – George New Member Packets, Perry appoint mentor

New Member: Mike Hubbard

Mentor: John Wilder

Treasurer Report – Nate

Full Moon Open is \$215.59

Cast Account is \$93.09

High School Account is \$944.59

Junior Account is \$1,500.42

General Account is \$8,063.89

Tournament Director Report – Steve Binger

Frank received a text from Steve Binger stating that he could no longer serve as Tournament

Director. Kirk Albrecht volunteered and will now serve in the position. Thank you Kirk!

Team Director Report – Frank

Get Frank insurance for boats

Frank is working on permits

Conservation Report – John

Bill has meeting with the Department of Wildlife about petitions for keeping our lakes. We may

Lose Lonetree?? Bill is working with Ben Moore on Lonetree and the Colorado Walleye

Association. Bill is also working with Vansuelo, who is a DOW representative. More to come

later.

Full Moon Open Report – Bill Wilson

We are looking for a new place for check in for the FMO. The committee will start August 5 or 6?

CAST – Bill Wilson

We are able to keep the funds separate. Bill Wilson has pre-paid through 2017. \$2000 was paid

always accepted and encouraged to seek out.

Federation – Frank. Members who attended last CBN meeting. Discussion on Sponsors, more to come soon. Discussion on committees, Lakes for 2018 STQ

Jr/High School Clubs – Frank, Members are signing up. Working on running 4 open HS tournaments, will need help with boats. Juniors, working on Schedule.

## Old Business:

- CFO –Nomination for Officer, Bill Wilson Vote in.
- Bylaw committee, need to get organized. Volunteers? Set a roster and timeline. 6 +George
  Knack
- 2017 Sechedule Posted on website
- Classic Where are we having this? Questions remain.
- STQT Entry forms online, still no current information other than date February 19-24

Get your money to Nate before January 30. State team accommodations are to be made through Brian Spencer. Call Brian for lodging. Need to split \$7,000 for lodging. See Brian for applications as well.

• Please get your dues into the club.

## **New Business:**

- Denver Boat Show
- Lonetree discussion –Future of fishing there?
- Every other Friday, we will be teaching fishing tips at Cabela's. See Bill Wilson for details.

## 2016 Awards:

Individual: 10<sup>th</sup> John Staszek

9<sup>th</sup> Coleman Wagy

8<sup>th</sup> Greg Gillan

7<sup>th</sup> Andrew Dresser

6<sup>th</sup> Terry Carwin

5<sup>th</sup> Perry Flot

4<sup>th</sup> Kirk Albrecht

3<sup>rd</sup> Gary Harner

2<sup>nd</sup> Ben Lynd

1<sup>st</sup> Scott Gablehouse

Rookie of the Year: Antonio Isaguirre

Classic Championship Winners: 3<sup>rd</sup> Chad Brekke

2<sup>nd</sup> Andrew Dresser

1<sup>st</sup> Greg Gillan

Website: Frank is looking for assistance with the site. If you can help, please reach Frank.

Meeting Adjourned